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Sunday 
Sunday Bible Study for all ages: 9:30 A.M. 

Sunday Worship Services: 10:45 A.M.  
Children’s choir (K-6th GR.) 5 PM 

RA’s &I GA’s (1st – 6th GR) 6 PM 

Sunday Evening 6 PM in the CLC 
 

Wednesday 
Wed. Night Fellowship Suppers 5:00-5:45 PM 

Adults $5.00-Children to 12 yrs. $3.00 
Youth & Adult Bible Study @ 6:00 P.M. 

Adult Choir @ 7:00 P.M. 
Awana 6:00-7:30 PM 

FBC State of Affairs 
2017 Monthly Budget Requirement $39,352.00        
Received February 19, 2017                   5,666.00 
Received February 26, 2017                   6,171.03                 
Total received February to date:       $35,211.36           
                 
Repair & Renovation Fund    Goal    $140,000.00                
Received to date                        91,879.00  

 
Sunday School Report 

                               2/19/17     2/26/17                             
Members Present               161           146                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
Visitors:                          16             10                                                                                                                                                                  
Worship Attendance          197           171                       
                                    
                             
 

 
March 

8 – Robbie Giles 
9 – Chamberlyn Wills 
10 – Calyn Hurley 
11 – Ellen Bailey 
       Grant Blackwell 
       Ikey Davidson 
       Karl Marzahl 
12 – Carissa Skinner 
13 – Kathy Westerchil 
14 – Roseann Skinner 
16 – Tim Taylor 
    Tommy McDonnell 
19 – Erin Lewis 
20 – Ovina Forque 
21 – Roger Rolon 
       Nancy Taylor 
       David Snyder 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First Baptist 

Church of 

Leesville 
1400 Nolan Trace 

Leesville, LA 71446 

 

Staff 
Bro. Jeff Coleman 

Pastor 
 

Bro. Craig Forque 

Music Minister & 

Assoc. Pastor 

       Deacon on Call: 

Alan Loris 

337 537 4105 (h) 

337 424 3148 (c) 

March 5 - 11 

 

Tommy Cannon 

337 238 4366 (h) 

337 353 6058 (c) 

 March 12 - 18 

 
      Church Office 

        337 239 6535 

     Fax: 337 238 0492 

 
fbcleesville@suddenlinkmail.  

                  .com 

Web: fbc-leesville.org 

Suddenlink 

Channel 61 

 

March Van 
Driver 

Tim Tuck 

337 353 9796  
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Annie Armstrong Mission Offering for  
North American Missions 

Please give generously so that our fellow 
countrymen may hear about God’s love for them. 

FBC Goal $5,000.00 
 

 
Cooperative Worship Rally @ FBC Leesville 

Sunday, March 19, 2017 
Guest Speaker: Dr. Will Hall, Baptist Message Editor  

Worship Music leader: Lewis Evans 
4:30 – 5:30 PM Fish Dinner catered by The Mustard Seed  

5:30 PM Associational Choir Meet in FBC Sanctuary 
6:00 PM Worship RaLLY, FBC Sanctuary 

Deadline to sign up for the meal is March 5th 
If you need child care, let us know by March 5th   

 

 

Youth Minister Search 
Committee 

Our newly elected Youth 
Minister Search Committee 

members are: Tim Tuck, 
Rodney Blackwell, Dustin 

Smith, Robbie Giles, Robin 
Brians, Rhonda Blackmon and 
Erin Lewis.  Please be in prayer 

daily for this very important 
committee as they seek God’s 

will for a youth leader.  
==================== 

HEADS UP 

All you 1st thru 6th 
Graders 

M-Jam is on the 
way!!! 

May 6th 
@ Tall Timbers 

Deadline to pay the $25.00 fee and 
the $10.00 t-shirt fee (If you want a 
shirt) is April 2nd. 
 

 



 
   

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Music Notes from Bro Craig 
Does it seem possible that 1/6 of 2017 is already history, and it seems that we are rushing madly through another year. I am 
reminded of one of my favorite scriptures, “Redeeming the time for the days are evil”- or in other words, “Making the most of 
every opportunity the Lord has given us, because the days are evil (and these evil days will steal away the opportunities that 
we squander).  May we truly live every day of our lives for the Lord’s benefit. 
 It has been great to experience sweet worship with our church family. I am so thankful for Elizabeth, for her 
commitment and for her impressive talent. We are blessed to have her as an accompanist. The adult choir is another regular 
blessing for our church. The last couple of Sundays that have ministered to us with  “Christ Is Enough for Me,’” “When He Was 
on the Cross,” “Hail Jesus Medley,” and “Who is There Like You.” In addition, Crystal Rector sang a beautiful testimony with 
“Chainbreaker” as did Kim Simms with “You Are Good.” Thank you all for using your talents in the Lord’s service.  
 What an honor it is to work with such a talented group of folks as our Adult Choir week after week. I wonder if maybe 
the Lord has been speaking to some of your hearts about singing in the choir. If I were to ask you, your answer would 
probably depend upon what you thought of your own talent, how you felt about your available time, or even how you felt 
about the guy asking you. On the other hand, if the LORD asks you, He already knows the answers to all of those things. So, if 
you feel His Spirit speaking to you about joining the choir, please say yes. The blessings will far outweigh the sacrifice. 
 Children’s Choir members, it is time to register for Children’s Honor Choir 2017. The dates are April 21-22 and it will 
be held at Tall Timbers Baptist Encampment. The cost is $50.00. Please sign up and pay the $50.00 fee by March 15. 
 Class of 2017, we will be having graduate recognition on Sunday, May 7. It is time for those graduating from high 
school to get their pictures together for the Senior Slideshow. Please put them on a thumb-drive and get them to me by April 
9, so I will have time to get the slide show together. 
 In closing, I want to express sympathy to Tammy and David Summers in the homegoing of Tammy’s mother, Daisy 
Powell of Hornbeck. Also, I want to express sympathy to Joyce Miller in the homegoing of her husband, Milo on Feb. 9. He is a 
longtime member or FBC and has been a non resident member since he and Mrs. Joyce moved to Phoenix to be near children 
four years ago. Please continue to remember both the Miller’s and the Summers’ in days to come. 
 May the Lord bless you all more abundantly than you could ever hope or expect. 

 

A Note From the Pastor 
 

Sometimes in life, we bite off more than we can chew.  I hope that is not the case with our new study in Revelation on 

Wednesday nights.  Many of you have asked about us working through this wonderful book, so with fear and trepidation, we 

will venture into John’s final book. 

We would love for you to join us for this study as we very slowly work through a study of end times.  Pray for me as I lead this 

discussion, you guys can be a bit “intimidating.” LOL  

But even though we often take on more than we can handle, I am comforted by the assurance that nothing is too big for my 

God.  That is why I am confident, as we kick off this Push to 175 in Sunday School, that God will bless our efforts.  The staff has 

been working hard to put all the elements in place to see us reach this goal.  We begin with a teacher’s luncheon this coming 

Sunday in which we will outline a strategy for reaching this goal.  Our Sunday morning Bible study is so important to our walk 

with Christ.  It is during this time that you get to dissect scriptures and learn with others who are walking the same path as 

you.  Ask questions and just have an open discussion of God’s Wonderful Word.  If you are not attending one of our classes, I 

invite you to do so.  You will be blessed. 

In keeping with the theme of nothing being too big for God, I want to ask you again to be praying for our nation and its 

leaders.  After watching the Presidential Address this week, I was both encouraged and discouraged at how divided our nation 

is.  And even though we may see this as a huge hurdle, I am so thankful for verses such as Psalms 90:2 – Before the mountains 

were brought forth, or ever you had formed the earth and the world, from everlasting to everlasting you are God. 

We can take great comfort in knowing that God has not nor will ever change. 

Remember to point someone to Jesus and have a blessed week. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Youth Activities through April 2017 
 

March 26 (Sunday) Youth Gumbo Fund Raiser after AM Service in CLC 
April 12 (Wednesday) Fields of Faith @ LHS 6:00 PM-Leave CLC @ 5:30 PM 

April 14 (Friday) Annual Youth Cross Walk/meet @ 9:00 AM Hicks house yard. 
April 21 (Friday) Youth BBQ Fund Raiser 
April 23 (Sunday) Youth Country Cooking Fund Raiser after AM Sersvice 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

              
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Armor of God - Priscilla Shirer 

 

A 7-week Ladies Bible Study at  

Vernon Baptist Assoc. Building 

Beginning Tuesday, February 21st 

At Noon – Lunch will be served 

Facilitated by Delain Prewitt 

Tapestry 

March 14th @ 6:00 P.M. in 

the CLC. 

Wanda Pynes will be giving her 

testimony. You will be blessed! 

Hostesses are: Glenda Beebe, 
Marie Finch, Esther Stephens & 

Jane Holton. 
Bring BeanieWeenies for food 

closet 

All Ladies are invited ! Need 
Easter candy, Easter eggs, Juice 
Boxes, and Motts Fruit Snacks for 
the Easter Egg Hunt. If you can help 
with this need, it would be greatly 
appreciated.  Bring items to the 
church office. 

 

May 13, 2017 @ the Fairgrounds 6-10 PM 

If you are interested in being on the Relay for 

Life Team this year, please contact Virginia 

Turick 

Love and Condolences to Tammy 
Summers and family in the loss 
ofher mother, Daisy Powell, 
 
and to Joyce Miller and family in 
the death of her husband, Milo 
Miller in Phoenix. 
  
 

 

Children’s Honor Choir 

April 21-22 

Cost $50.00 due by 

March 15th 

 

Seniors, get your pictures together for the slide show. 
Senior recognition will be May 7th. Please put your 

pictures on a thumb drive and get them to Bro. Craig. 



 

                

                       

Do you have grandkids living away-Do you miss them terribly? 

We have a fix for that! 
Wouldn’t you like  to love on these darling children on Sunday Morning ? 

Sign up to take a turn in Extended Session and be blessed! 
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Do you have grandkids living away-Do you miss them terribly? 

We have a fix for that! 
Wouldn’t you like  to love on these darling children on Sunday Morning ? 

Sign up to take a turn in Extended Session and be blessed! 
  

      

 
Thank You 

Thank you to everyone for your prayers and visits during my stay in the 
hospital. Thanks to Bro. Jeff and Bro. Craig for their visits and a special thank 
you to Loretta Poe for staying with me in the hospital. Thanks to Glenda Beebe 

also. Please continue to remember me in your prayers. 

Ellen Bailey 

 

        

 

       

Have you ever wanted to learn more about the book of Revelations? 

Now is the time! 

Beginning Wednesday, Mach 8, 2017, Bro. Jeff will begin teaching on 

the Book of Revelations at 6:00 PM in the evening. 

 You don’t want to miss this! 
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